

St. Nicholas CE First School Belvide Gardens Codsall Wolverhampton WV8 1AN

## The Great Plastic Pick Up - Friday 15th June 2018.

Dear Parents,

You may have heard about the Great Plastic Pick Up that happened earlier in May. Over 12,000 people registered to take part and it was a great success. As part of our Eco School project we are carrying out our own Great Plastic Pick Up. This will be taking place on Friday 15<sup>th</sup> June at 2.45 pm and will be carried out on the school grounds and surrounding areas e.g. Belvide Gardens and Chillington Drive. Parents or other nominated adults will be able to meet their child on the main playground between 2.30 and 2.45. Here you will be able to collect the equipment you need to carry out the Great Plastic Pick Up. We will provide gloves and bin bags. We only have a few litter pickers so if you have one at home then please do bring it along. The Great Plastic Pick Up will last for half an hour - please meet back on the main playground at 3.15 where we can celebrate our hard work!

Important things to remember:

- Don't pick up glass or any other sharp objects e.g. needles.
- Don't pick up any animal feaces.
- \* Wash your hands as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing you there.					
Many Thanks for your support.					
Miss Griffiths.					
<u>Permission Slip</u> Please return to your child's class teacher by Monday 11 <sup>th</sup> June.					
Child's Name Class					
Nominated Adult Relationship to child					
Signed Date Pelationship to child Date					

Email: headteacher@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk

Enquiries: 01902 842998

Web: st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk







